

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS

May 10, 2022

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday April 26, 2022, in Council Chambers, 1606 – 14 Street.

- Council facilitated a Public Hearing resulting in granting second and third reading to amend the Municipal Development Plan and second reading to amend the Shantz Village Area Structure Plan and Land Use Bylaw.
- The Didsbury and District Historical Society presented information about Queen Elizabeth II Jubilee celebrations in Didsbury June 2 to 4, 2022.
- Council was pleased to appoint Brody Fazakas as a new member, and DEDAC's first youth member since the committee formed, to the Didsbury Economic Development Advisory Committee.
- Council approved the 2022 Operating Budget as presented with estimated revenues totaling \$12,097,450 and estimated expenses totaling \$12,097,450, and with Revenues from Taxes being \$4,923,996 and granted second reading to Tax Rate Bylaw 2022-08 as presented.
- The CAO report included a verbal presentation regarding the enforcement of educational ticketing while trying to enforce Parking Bylaw 2006-16.